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Planning Department of Camden Council 
 
I wish to raise the following concerns about the building works planned for 9 
Gainsborough Gardens : 
 
1 .Delivery of materials and disposal of waste Will deliveries and disposal of building 
waste be done within Gainsborough Gardens ? 
As a resident of Christchurch Hill, I have concerns about the potential impact on 
traffic on this road. 
 
2. Summer house 
The plans indicate a substantial structure (W 4.1 x L5.1 x H2.5 metres) which will be 
an imposition on neighbours and the view of the property. 
 
3. Heat pump 
What is the noise rating of this device ? 
I understand some of these devices can be noisy and this would be a nuisance for 
neighbours. 
 
Regards, Paul 
 
Dr P Winter 


